Dear Parents/Guardian,
                                       The staff and the Board of Governors of Darkley Primary School are currently reviewing some school policies. We are interested to seek the views of you, the parents of our children in this exercise. We have therefore attached a draft Mission Statement and we would be grateful if you would take a few minutes to read this and answer the questions below.

We appreciate your help with this exercise and we would ask you to return the questionnaire by Friday 17th May

                              DRAFT SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT

Darkley Primary School seeks to provide a safe, caring and stimulating environment for all children, supporting and challenging them to achieve their full potential. Our pupils are encouraged to develop skills necessary to become autonomous learners and to take responsibility for their learning. We strive to guarantee an acceptance of difference and a valuing of diversity, hence developing a culture inclusiveness at our school.  We will nurture children, provide an appropriately balanced and differentiated curriculum, and offer a range of high quality learning experiences, which promote achievement and develop skills for lifelong learning.
1.Do you agree with the statements above?
Yes                               No                            Please comment 
2.Is there anything you would wish to add to or remove from the draft Mission Statement ?

3.Do you feel this Mission Statement reflects your parental experience of Darkley Primary School to date.?
Yes                          No                                   Please comment

4.Please make a comment below  which would assist us in reviewing our Mission Statement ?

